Date:-01.10.2024
NOTICE

Dear Parents,

We hope this message finds you well. In accordance with the
Ministry of Education's requirements, we are in the process of
creating APAAR IDs for all students and opening DIGILOCKER
accounts. To facilitate this, we kindly request you to submit a copy of
your (Father/Mother) Aadhaar card through your child.

Please ensure that the Aadhaar card is submitted to the school by
04.10.2024 (Friday) to ensure a smooth and timely process.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards,

Principal

St. Joseph’s School, Naini
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